
From: Jacobson, Erik
Sent: 3/17/2010 12:06:17 PM
To: Fulcher, Jack (jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Steel, Brian

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B2SF)
Bcc:

Subject: Residential Lease

Jack,

It was great to see you Monday after all these years. During our discussion, you asked for a copy of the 
residential lease that will be used by SolarCity for PG&E Corporation’s tax equity transaction.

Attached is a copy of the lease. SolarCity requests that the lease be kept confidential and not be 
made public. We are therefore submitting this lease to you pursuant to PU Code 583. Please let me 
know if you have any other follow-up items or questions resulting from our conversation Monday.

Take care,

Erik

Erik Jacobson

Senior Director, Corporate Strategy and Development

PG&E Corporation

Tel: 415-267-7209

Cell: 415-310-7617

SB GT&S 0660601
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